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before that date, we expect that the Secretary-General would make use of such a 

chance provided by the General Assembly and propose viable options to resolve 

conflicts between national legislations and the Staff Regulations and Rules of the 

United Nations as requested. We proceed from the idea that comprehensive and well-

timed involvement of the Secretariat in this problem beforehand would help us to 

refrain from the discussion scenario we faced this summer. 

Thank you. 

 


